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ENTRANCE SIGN DESTROYED 
 

The Andover Glen sign at the entrance 
from Parker Road was destroyed in an 
accident on Monday morning, May 16.  
Details of the accident are not known at 
this time, but fortunately, nobody was 
injured in the accident.  This is the 
second time that the sign has been 
destroyed.  It was also destroyed in 
2004. Several AG residents have 
expressed opinions on replacement 
options for the signs.  AGHOA vice-
president Gilles Esposito is heading up 
a team to work with the driver’s 
insurance company for reconstruction of 
the sign.  Any resident that has a 
suggestion on the reconstruction should 
contact Gilles or any Board member.  
Contact information is available on the 
Andover Glen community website: 
www.andoverglen.org 
 

COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 
 
This year’s Andover Glen community 
garage sale weekend is scheduled for 
June 3 & 4.  We schedule it to coincide 
with the garage sales in the neighboring 
communities of Piney Creek, Sterling 
Commons and Woodgate.  Signs will be 
posted at all entrances as well as media 
advertising. Please be extra cautious 
when driving in the neighborhood as 
there will be increased foot and car 
traffic.  This is your yearly opportunity to 
host a garage sale in our neighborhood.  
Good luck selling and finding bargains. 

JUNE/JULY CALENDAR 
 

June 3,4  Andover Glen neighborhood        
                garage sale 
 
June 6    D-Day anniversary 
 
June 11,12  Dumpster Days 
 
June 14  Flag Day 
 
June 15  HOA meeting.  7 p.m. Shalom 
               Park 
 
June 19  Father’s Day 
 
June 20  Summer solstice (longest day 
               Of the year) 
 
June 25  Andover Glen Community 
               Clean up day 
 
July 4      Independence Day 
 
July 20    HOA meeting.  7 p.m.  
               Shalom Park 
 

 

COMMUNITY GARDEN 
 

There is still one garden plot open at the 
Andover Glen Community Garden. 
Now is prime time for planting fruits and 
vegetables.  For a $ 10 fee, you get a 
6x10 plot which can grow an amazing 
amount of food.  It is also an opportunity 
to meet and make new friends.  Contact 
Norm Arlt at 303-766-7344 for details. 

http://www.andoverglen.org/


DUMPSTER DAYS 
 

The always popular Andover Glen 
Dumpster Days is scheduled for June 
11&12.  This service is for Andover Glen 
residents only. The dumpster will be 
dropped near the entrance of Andover 
Glen Park on E. Layton Dr. sometime on 
Saturday morning. Sorry, exact time 
cannot be given. Please take note of the 
following restrictions on what cannot be 
placed in the dumpster: 
 
Tires 
Liquids 
Paints/Solvents 
Hazardous Chemicals 
Pesticides/Herbicides 
Batteries 
Fluorescent lightbulbs 
Appliances 
Electronics 
Propane tanks 
 
Additionally, please load the dumpster 
from the back to the front and break 
down any large items and tree branches 
before loading.  Please do not load the 
dumpster above the top of the container. 
Be careful around the loading area and 
do not climb into the dumpster. 
 
We will have Electronics Recycling and 
Document Shredding available from 11 
am to 1 pm. on Saturday, June 11 only. 
Please note that there is a $20 fee per 
CTR Monitor/Tube TV, and $40 fee for 
all TVs over 22 inches.  Rear projection 
TVs are not accepted.  Data destruction 
is $5 per hard drive.  There is no charge 
for CD players, VCRs, stereos, printers, 
tape decks etc.  Please plan ahead as 
the Electronic Recycling and Document 
Shredding are available for the hours 
listed. 
 

COMMUNITY CLEAN UP DAY 
 
This year’s Community Clean Up Day is 
scheduled for Saturday, June 25 from 8 
a.m. to 11 a.m.  This is your chance to 
give back to the community, have some 
fun, and meet your neighbors.  Meeting 
point will be at the entrance to Andover 
Glen Park on East Layton Dr. Bring your 
rakes, shovels, and gloves and be sure 
to wear sunscreen.  Coffee, water, juice, 
and donuts will be provided. 
 
 

ATTENTION PET OWNERS 
 

We continue to get complaints about 
barking dogs and pet owners not 
cleaning up after their pets.  Please be a 
responsible pet owner and pick up after 
your pets and monitor their barking.  
Nobody enjoys hearing a barking dog. 
We are also seeing a proliferation of 
rabbits in the area which bring with them 
fox, coyotes, and disease.  Wildlife is 
part of our environment, but it is 
irresponsible to feed them.  Please do 
not put out food for the wildlife and if you 
see them, keep your distance. 
 

ANNUAL PICNIC 
 

Planning has begun for the annual 
Summer Picnic & Parade.  The date has 
been set for Saturday, August, 20.  We 
will again have the neighborhood 
parade, the Bouncy House, and the 
drink recipe contest along with delicious 
BBQ and sides.  Volunteers are needed 
for the planning and setup for the event.  
If you would like to lend a hand, please 
contact Deb Jones (303-690-9459) or 
Kathy Johnson (303-693-2264).  Help is 
always appreciated. 


